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Comments: I work on the CPW ohv sub committee and my comments are based on what I see happening on the

GMUG.Education is a top priority when it comes to user conflict User conflict almost always happens on the

motorized multi use trail so the majority of the educational part of this needs to be with non motorized educating

them who can use what trail.Non motorized users are the only user that have trails only they can use if they don't

want to be with any other user/Wilderness. 

If designated camping is restricted and camp site areas then the sites need to be large enough to put a self

contained trailer. If self contained trailers are encouraged it will reduce the problems with human waste. The OHV

grant funds invest $4.200,000 into CO off road trails and are also open to all other users. It is important to

educate other users without this contribution all trails would suffer from lack of funding especially on

maintenance.I would like to see more OHV trails opened.I strongly discourage allowing mountain bike only trails. 


